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MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE AMENITIES COMMITTEE OF EAST LEAKE PARISH 
COUNCIL, HELD AT EAST LEAKE PARISH COUNCIL OFFICES ON TUESDAY 19th JULY 
2022 AT 7.30PM. 
 
PRESENT: Cllrs: Stefano Forlani (Chair), Nick McGowan, Eleanor Robinson, Mel Roper, Liz 
Taylor, Wendy Thompson.  
 
ALSO PRESENT: The Clerk, Sue Lewis 
 
22/AME/010  Apologies for Absence  
 
Cllrs Sara Budzik, Lynn Forsyth, Jason Billin and Kevin Shaw - reasons given and approved. 
 
22/AME/011  Declaration of Interest in items on the Agenda 
 
None 
 
22/AME/012  Chair's Announcements  
 
The Clerk reported that that Cllr Lynne Twigg has resigned from the Amenities Committee 
due to work commitments. 
 
22/AME/013 To Report any Matters Arising from Minutes of the Meeting held 

21st June 2022 not on the agenda – for information only 
 
22/AME/007 Footbridge – quotes still being sought. 
 
22/AME/008 The resident who was invited a meeting will attend in August. 
 
22/AME/014 Project tracker –  
 
Planting of flowers & Shrubs – The Clerk reported that the Groundsmen over the next few 
days will be concentrating on watering.  The planters in the middle of the village will be filled 
with plants over the next few days. 
 
Pinfold – Still waiting for quotes for wooden legs for  the Memorial Board so it can be re-
sited in the Friendship Garden.  British Gypsum have been in contact and are issuing a new 
leaflet for the information board as they produced in the beginning. 
 
Gotham Road Play Working Party – Still waiting for three quotes for a disabled swing and 
double swing 

 
22/AME/015 To discuss and agree future project for this year dependent on 

budget – Update 
 
Following a discussion, it was agreed that the Clerk update the list and re-issue to 
councillors.   
 
Cllr Stefano Forlani agreed that he would do a presentation at the next Amenities meeting on 
the areas of the village that he thinks could be improved. 
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22/AME/016 To discuss Reach Award of £544 from Rushcliffe Borough 
Council 

 
It was agreed to go ahead with the project for the Friendship Garden following receipt of the 
above grant. 
 
22/AME/017 To consider request from the East Leake Market Team to move 

future markets on to the Gotham Road Car Park/Pavements 
around the Village 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That East Leake Market use the Gotham Road Car Park instead of the Gotham Road 
Playing Fields from August onwards. 
 
  Proposed: Cllr Stefano Forlani  Seconded: Cllr Liz Taylor 
  Agreed Unanimously 
 
22/AME/018 To Report Correspondence received since the last meeting – for 

information only 
 

1. Letter from resident requesting permission for a memorial bench at the Burial Ground 
– Item for Agenda in August. 

 
22/AME/019  Questions to Chair (in accordance with Standing Order 1u) 
 
There were no questions. 
 
The meeting closed at 8.02pm. 


